
 

March 2024 
Hello everyone!  I'm Adam and I'm pleased to be chairing the Baynards PTA for the forthcoming year.  

After selecting Baynards as our school of choice, and seeing our son flourish in his first year, it’s a great 

opportunity to help give something back, as well as make all the children's time more memorable and 

enjoyable.    

You may have already seen me around the school, as I am also a Parent Governor, Santa Clause liaison, 

burger flipper and now D.J.  I come into the team as a relative newcomer and found that we have a 

great group of volunteers, prepared to give their time to put on fun activities for the children and raise 

funds to enrich and assist their learning. 

The team has some great ideas for the year and I would appreciate your ongoing support in making 

these events a success.   

I would also like to personally ask for some more parents to come and join our PTA team.  It's highly 

rewarding, can teach you some new skills and will benefit your children as well as your own experience 

during these short school years.  I would be pleased to host a no obligation information meet up for 

those who get in contact.  Please let the office know if you are interested or drop me an email 

CurtisA@baynards.essex.sch.uk  

 

    

SAVE THE DATE 

 

Saturday 11th May 2024 

Quiz Night 

Thursday 11th July 2024 

End of Year Disco for KS2 

 

 

FUTURE PLANS 

 

Bingo Night 

 

Inflatable Day 

 

EASTER LOTTERY 

 

£2 an entry 

Prize is 50% of the proceeds 

Tickets available in office or 

in the playground from  

Wednesday 13th March at 

3.15pm 

Will be drawn at the end of 

term 
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